PORT OF HARLINGEN AUTHORITY
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
(RFQ)

The Port of Harlingen is soliciting qualifications from qualified and
interested firms for the Engineering Design and Inspection Services
associated with the upgrade and rehabilitate an existing dock and mooring
structures, referred to as “Dock Repair and Renovation Project”. Selection
of the Engineering and Inspection Services will be in accordance with
procurement standards set for in 2 CFR 200, in Appendix Il to 2 CFR Part
200 - Contract Provisions for Non-Federal Entity Contracts under Federal
Awards. This project will be partially funded with Federal funds from the
United States Department of Transportation, Maritime Administration
(MARAD) and therefore is subject to the Federal laws and regulations
associated with that program.

This solicitation is a Request for Qualifications (RFQ). The Port is
requesting qualifications from firms interested in providing the Port
with Engineering Design, Bidding Phase Services, Construction
Administration, and Inspection Services, related to the identified
dock repair and renovation project. All interested respondents shall
request the RFQ Package from Natalie Graham/CSRS via email

lie.graham rsinc.com and Walker Smith/POH via email

walker@portofharlingen.com




